
Minutes of the February 18, 2016 McKinney SAR Meeting  

7 members and 5 guests present 

Bi-monthly meeting held at the Eldorado Country Club 

Meeting called to order by Chapter President Peter McLellan at 7:15 PM. 

Previous meeting’s minutes accepted. 

Treasurer Carl Oehmann reports a balance of $936.00.  Treasurer’s report accepted. 

Discussion of $250 gift given by the McKinney SAR to the McKinney Rotary Club to help pay for All 

Abilities Playground  

Discussion of the Texas SAR Annual Meeting March 31-April 3, 2016 at the Hyatt Regency North Dallas. 

Installation of elected officers: 

Carl Oehmann – President 

Lloyd Lietz – 1st Vice-President 

Douglas Scott – 2nd Vice-President 

Donald Babbs – Registrar 

Jeremy Robertson – Secretary 

Peter McLellan – Treasurer 

Timothy Mason – Historian 

Unfilled – Chaplain 

 

Discussion of updating chapter bylaws.   

Resolution passed to pass treasury account to new Treasurer Peter McLellen. 

Discussion of possible speakers and new member recruiting. 

Next meeting scheduled for 4-21-16 

Meeting closed at 8:17. 


